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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I am extremely concerned about the ban on anchors and fixed equipment in the National Forests and National

Parks. Climbing is a huge part of the history and climbers are huge advocates, stewards, and get to see these

lands in ways that are extremely important.  

 

I am not saying that there should be bolts/tat everywhere, but they should be utilized for limiting accidents and

making sure areas that are used heavily can keep people safe.

 

Climbing in these lands has had a profound effect on my life and some of the greatest experiences I have ever

had. It should be a right of every American to experience these places and taking away this type of adventure

would be a really sad future. 


